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MEMORANDUM

To: 
Faculty of Medicine 

Prospective Teaching and Learning Enhancement 

Fund 2014/15 Applicants (Med Dean's Executive Team

Med Department Heads and School Directors; Med Department 

& School Administrators; MED Executive Regional & Associate Deans)

cc:
Dr. Gavin Stuart, Dean, Faculty of Medicine and Vice Provost Health, UBC 

From:
Dr. Dave Snadden, Executive Associate Dean, Education 

Date:
September 30, 2013
Re: 
Teaching and Learning Enhancement Fund 2014/2015 

A Call for Proposals has been issued by the Office of Academic Affairs and Resources regarding submission of proposals to access the funding from Teaching and Learning Enhancement Fund (TLEF) 2014/2015. You are requested to bring this information to the attention of faculty and students in your unit, and encourage students in both the generation and execution of the proposed projects. The deadline for submission of proposals to the Dean’s Office is 4:00 p.m., Friday, November 8, 2013.
The Centre for Teaching, Learning and Technology is hosting a workshop on Monday, October 7, 2013
(2:00-5:00 pm, in the Dodson Room, 3rd floor of the Irving K. Barber Learning Centre at 1961 East Mall) to assist applicants in developing their proposals. If you would like to attend this workshop please advise Selina Fast at e-mail: selina.fast@ubc.ca at least one week prior to the workshop. More information about the TLEF is available on websites: http://tlef.ubc.ca/ and http://tlef.ubc.ca/tlef-criteria/. 

The FoM Dean’s office will review the submitted proposals and forward to the Office of the Vice Provost and AVP Academic Affairs and Resources for adjudication by the University-wide TLEF Committee. The final decision will be communicated to the principal applicants in early March 2014.

	Deadline for submission to FoM Dean’s Office – Friday, November 8, 2013, 4:00 p.m.

Proposals received after this date will NOT be accepted

	Submission format:

· One (1) original signed proposal only
· For new projects - maximum 6 pages (single-sided, including cover page)
· For continued projects - maximum 7 pages  (including cover page and one page progress report)
· Signed and dated by principal applicant and Department Head
· Standard 8 1/2x11 letter paper; Arial font, 10 pt or larger; and single spacing
	Submit One (1) Complete & Signed proposal via E-mail or mail to:
Ms. Vanessa Ho
Office of the Executive Associate Dean Education
UBC Faculty of Medicine

11th floor, Gordon & Leslie Diamond Health Care Ctr.

2775 Laurel Street
Vancouver, B.C. V5Z 1M9

Tel: (604) 875-4111 Extn. 67802
Email: eade.assist@ubc.ca


	The Dean’s Office will be providing copy services


